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July 10, 2014 

 

 

Gerald Kaluzny  

SMRLS 

o/b/o James Frye 

55 – 5
th

 Street East 

Saint Paul MN 55101 

 

 

VIA EMAIL:  Gerry.kaluzny@smrls.org 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1755 Grace Lane 

 

Dear Mr. Kaluzny: 

 

This is to confirm that on July 8, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, July 15, 

2014 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss the findings of the inspection made 

by Supervisor AJ Neis on July 8
th

 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors  

 AJ Neis 

 James Frye, 1755 Grace Lane, Saint Paul MN 55106 
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